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COVENTRY UNIVERSITY SCARBOROUGH CAMPUS (CUSC), SCARBOROUGH UNIVERSITY 
TECHNICAL COLLEGE (UTC) AND SCARBOROUGH LEISURE VILLAGE (SLV) DEVELOPMENTS 

 We are pleased to present you with our sixth Newsletter. Thank you for your patience and your input to 
date, we ask you to continue to bear with us as our work continues. 

PROGRESS TO DATE 

Since our last newsletter…works have continued at a rapid rate, CUSC and UTC 
have now handed over. SLV’s Roofing works are getting close to completion. We 
have also held our open doors week, thank you to all whom participated and gave 
us feedback. The road has had its topcoat laid and a great number of trees and 
plants have been planted to finish off the landscaping. 

• UTC Has now successfully handed over, some minor remedial works to complete. 
• SLV Exterior cladding and brickworks continue, with final ground works happening 

within the lower areas around the pitch and higher areas for the road access. 
• CUSC Has now successfully handed over, some minor remedial works to complete. 
• Site Cabins are now within the gas works car park, and halved in size as the UTC and 

CUSC teams depart. 

WHAT WILL BE HAPPENING OVER THE NEXT 4 WEEKS? 

Alanm.Neal@willmottdixon.co.uk 

Works to the highways will start once the 
school terms settle in, these works will be 
pedestrian  walkways between Ashburn 
Road and Weaponness Valley Road, 
junction adaptions at the top of Ashburn 
Road again with Pedestrian alterations and 
a crossing and some alterations on Seamer 
road for access to the railway subway. 

With boundary changes, you may 
have seen the gatehouse  has 
moved further into site and new 
boundaries put into place, this 
new configuration will continue to 
carry a site access only policy and 
continue the no public rights of 
way to the railway bridge 
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